
Cubans living abroad to
participate in new constitution
debate

Havana, Aug 4 (RHC) – In an unprecedented event in the history of the Cuban Revolution, Cuban nationals
living abroad will be allowed to participate in the debates surrounding the new constitution project, the
Cuban Foreign Ministry announced on Friday. 
 
A section will be enabled on the Nation and Emigration website of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs for Cubans
to access to the draft text of the new Constitution and post proposals for modifications or comments.
 
Some 1.4 million Cubans living in over 120 countries will thus be able to join the constitutional debate,
beginning the first week of September, when the technical conditions for the on-line facility will have
concluded.
 
The draft of the new Constitution was approved on July 22 by The National Assembly. The proposed text will
now be submitted to  popular consultation, from August 13 to November 15.
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